
 

 

10th July, 2020 

 
The Manager - Listing,   

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai - 400 001 

The Manager - Listing, 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 

Exchange Plaza, Bandra-Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (E), 

Mumbai - 400051 
 

Sub.: Lockdown directions issued by the Municipal Corporation of Aurangabad due to 

COVID-19, resulting in lower level of plant operations in Waluj, Aurangabad 
  

Ref.: Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is to inform that as per the directions issued by the Commissioner and Administrator, 

Municipal Corporation of Aurangabad on 9th July, 2020, lockdown has been imposed in 

corporation limits including MIDC Industrial Area, Waluj from 10th July, 2020 to 18th July, 

2020. 

 

As a result, eight plants of the Company operating in MIDC Industrial Area in Waluj, 

Aurangabad, will be functioning at a lower level of operation until 18th July, 2020 or such 

other period as may be notified by the State/ local authorities.  

 

Financial impact is difficult to ascertain at this juncture.  

 

Request to kindly take this information and update on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Endurance Technologies Limited 

 
 
 
Sunil Lalai 
Company Secretary and Executive Vice President - Legal 
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